
 

 

August 1, 2011 
 
Office of Dean of Students 
Student Advocacy and Accountability 
340 LSU Student Union 
Baton Rouge, LA 70803 
 
 
Dean White, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity for Phi Kappa Psi to partner with the Louisiana 
State University to re-establish a viable and values based organization on campus.  
Please let this letter serve as notification that the LA Alpha chapter of Phi Kappa 
Psi has completed the Chapter Excellence Program, aka accreditation.  The chapter 
has successfully passed all eleven areas of the accreditation program.   
 
It is with the support of LSU, devoted alumni, and the National Fraternity that we 
wish to continue creating a culture dedicated to upholding the principles 
established by LSU and those established by the founding fathers of Phi Kappa Psi.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  I can be reached via e-
mail at MJL@phikappapsi.com or via phone at 317. 632. 1852. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark J. Lipka 
Director of Chapter Services 
 
 
 
Cc: Shawn M. Collinsworth, Executive Director, Phi Kappa Psi 
 Dr. Kurt Keppler, Vice Chancellor for Student Life and Enrollment Services 

Mrs. Katie McGee Barras, Assistant Dean of Students and Associate Director, SAA 
       Ms. Angela Guillory, Assistant Dean of Students and Director, Greek Life 
       Mr. Jonathan Sanders, Associate Director, Greek Life 
 Jordan Longstaff, President, Phi Kappa Psi 
       Dave Normand, Chapter Advisor 
 Tim White, Supervisory Committee Member 
 Dan Cook, Supervisory Committee Member 
 Mark Phillips, Supervisory Committee Member 
 Wade Shows, House Corporation President 
 


